
With Spring right around the corner, we've got some fantastic Scouting scheduled. 

Our Scouts did an absolutely stellar job representing Scouting at Scout Sunday on 02/09/2025. Both the
Pastor and a Scouter in the congregation were both extremely impressed with our Scouts.

In March, we are hoping to go camping at Camp Tuscarora (near Binghamton, NY) the weekend of 
03/15 and 03/16.

Also in March, we'll have our Court of Honor in conjunction with the Pack's Crossover Ceremony. This
will be held on 03/30/2025. We will also hold our Troop elections for Youth Leadership positions as 
well as elections for the Order of the Arrow (OA). We have multiple Scouts and Adult Leaders eligible 
for election into the OA. 

In April, we are hoping to attend the West Point Camporee on 04/11/2025 - 04/13/2025. This trip would
require a Friday morning departure meaning Scouts would miss school and leaders would have to take 
off of work. Please let me know on or by Thursday what Scouts and Adult Leaders will be going on this
trip. Registration and payment is due on Saturday, 03/01/2025. We completely understand the possible 
obstacles with a Friday morning departure. If this is something that we are unable to make happen, we 
will definitely plan a different trip for April.

Also, on April 24th, 2025 is our annual Spaghetti Supper. Many thanks to Cheryl and Marc Mozdian 
for being this year's Chairs.    

In May, the Scouts will have an opportunity to work on Aviation Merit Badge along with a trip to 
Dover Air Force base in Dover, DE. The dates are still to be determined. However, this trip will not be 
on either Mother's Day or memorial Day weekends.


